
From: Lisa Jackson lisa@jacksonplanning.com
Subject: Re: DM/20/2877 - meeting and agenda

Date: 24 September 2020 at 17:32
To: Andy Watt Andy.Watt@midsussex.gov.uk
Cc: Nick Rogers Nick.Rogers@midsussex.gov.uk

Dear Andy
Thank you so much for your suggested meeting dates and times and draft agenda.

I believe in order to keep the progress with the application it would be best to ‘meet' on 9th October, so I look forward to receiving a link 
invitation.  

In terms of attendance if you can give me some more information I can then advise who will attend along with me.

1. I note that Virginia Pullan is not on the list of your attendees.  Is this because you anticipate a written response to our letters to 
Virginia?  I had hoped that our respective landscape architects could agree at the meeting where they have common ground, and 
what is necessary to overcome the objection.    However, if we have a revised written response that may not be necessary. Perhaps 
if she can’t attend and will not be revising her written response she could speak directly to our landscape architect and me in 
advance?  Please can you confirm?  

2. With regard to your agenda item on the need methodology can you give me some more information on what your specific queries 
are so that I can judge whether our need expert will attend.  Again I note that you do not have a Crematorium need expert 
identified in the attendees for the meeting, have you commissioned a report  or obtained advice as you suggested in the pre-
application response, if so that would be helpful to have in advance of the meeting.  

3. I note that there is no response to the application on ecology/ biodiversity yet.  Do you anticipate this being available before the 
9th of October?  Again if this raises queries of a specialist nature it may be appropriate for our ecologist to attend. Perhaps you 
could confirm?

In order to aid minute taking can you please confirm that we can record the meeting? 

In addition to the agenda items you have raised I had also wanted to confirm the determination deadline given the variance between the 
validation letter and the Council's website.  It would also be useful to discuss draft planning conditions and in particular any pre-
commencement conditions.  

Kind regards, 
Lisa

Lisa Jackson
Jackson Planning Ltd
Fox Barn, Lower Chute, 
Andover, Hants, SP11 9DU

lisa@jacksonplanning.com
www.jacksonplanning.com
t 01264 730286    m 0755 400 6494

On 24 Sep 2020, at 15:33, Andy Watt <Andy.Watt@midsussex.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear	Ms	Jackson
	
Further	to	your	recent	correspondence	with	Sally	Blomfield,	could	you	please	confirm	which	
of	the	following	dates/?mes	you	and	your	client’s	team	can	meet:
	
Fri	9	Oct	11am
Tue	13	Oct	11am
Wed	14	Oct	3pm
	
I	aJach	an	agenda	and	would	be	grateful	if	you	could	advise	who	will	be	aJending	the	
mee?ng.		Following	that,	I	will	send	a	Teams	link	to	confirm.
	
Thanks
	

mailto:lisa@jacksonplanning.com
http://www.jacksonplanning.com/
mailto:Andy.Watt@midsussex.gov.uk


	
Andy	Wa(	BSc	(Hons)	MTPL	MRTPI
Senior	Planning	Officer
Development	Management
01444	477517
andy.waJ@midsussex.gov.uk
	
Working	together	for	a	BeJer	Mid	Sussex.
	
How	are	we	doing?		We	always	welcome	your	feedback.
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The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we 
will not provide the whole or part of this email to a third party making a request for information about the subject 
matter of this email. This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only to be 
seen and used by the named addressees. If you are not the named addressee, any use, disclosure, copying, alteration 
or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have received this email in error please notify 
the sender immediately by email or by calling +44 (0) 1444 458 166 and remove this email and its attachments from 
your system. The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of 
Mid Sussex District Council. We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but 
we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments. Except where 
required by law, we shall not be responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with 
this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any 
attachments. <turners hill crematorium agenda.docx>
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